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LETTER 

WASHINGTON - SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER BOB DOLE (R-KS) TODAY 
ISSUED THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT REGARDING 'PRESIDENT BUSH'S LETTER 
TO THE CONGRESSIONAL LEADERSHIP ON THE PERSIAN GULF CRISIS. 

"THE PRESIDENT'S LETTER SAYS IT ALL: IT'S LONG PAST TIME FOR 
CONGRESS TO GET IN THE GAME. NO DOUBT ABOUT IT, CONGRESS SHOULD 
ALREADY HAVE JOINED THE PRESIDENT IN SENDING A TOUGH MESSAGE OF 
UNITY AND RESOLVE TO BAGHDAD, THE KIND OF UNITED FRONT THAT GIVES 
US OUR BEST HOPE FOR A PEACEFUL RESOLUTION IN THE GULF. 

MEANWHILE, THE ADMINISTRATION GOES THE EXTRA MILE FOR PEACE 
IN GENEVA. UNFORTUNATELY, IF TARIQ AZIZ ASKS JIM BAKER, 'WHAT 
HAVE YOU BROUGHT FROM CONGRESS', HE'LL HAVE TO SAY, 'NOTHING'". 
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